Scoop Message #5 – 6/13/12

 Additional information on the New School Meal Patterns

 Starting in school year 2012-13, schools participating in the USDA’s School Meal Programs are required to meet new nutrition standards for breakfast and lunch meals.  

Meal Cost Considerations:  The New Meal Patterns require a variety of fruits, vegetables, and whole grains to be served each week.  Creating a four- or six-week cycle menu may be beneficial to ease menu planning and decrease overall cost. 

Meal Pricing: For school year 2012-13, all districts participating in the National School Lunch Program are required to complete and submit the Paid Lunch Equity SY 2012-13 Tool found at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriUSDA-memos.htm to determine compliance and to calculate any necessary paid lunch price increase or non-federal source contribution.  

For additional information visit:   http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutritrainingsNewMealPatterns.htm
 

